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                  Year 6 Farewell 

What a great time the whole school had on Monday, different this year compared to     

others, but still the same amount of laughter, smiles and memories made. We wish       

Jasmine, Mackenzie, Bradley, Levi and Sahannah all the best as they begin their high 

school education next year.  They should be extremely proud of all they achieved in their 

time at Geurie Public School.  

Swimming Lessons 
What a great swimming program we had 
this year, and the weather was so good.  
Thank you to Mariah for her swimming 
instructions and productive lessons,               
allowing all students to achieve and better 
their knowledge and improve their skills 
around water in time for the summer   
season.  Such an important skill for life! 

And: It is time to say goodbye to the 2020 school year; what a year it has been. To all our families thank you for your              

ongoing support throughout the year. Enjoy the Christmas holidays and enjoy being back with the people you may not 

have been able to see for awhile.  Remember it is all about the people and the time we get to spend together, and being 

grateful for the small things in life.  Finally, to our Year 6 students, enjoy every aspect of your high school experience and 

remember all the wonderful things you have achieved.  On behalf of all the staff I would like to wish you all a Merry Christ-

mas and we are looking forward to working with you again in 2021. First Day of 2021 for students  
Friday 29 January 

Swimming Lessons  

Save Lives 
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